
 Loppergarth Playground & Community Group 
 

12th March 2019  at The Wellington Inn, Loppergarth 

 
Present: Lynne, Ang, Julia, Joe & Julie 
 
Apologies: Angela S. 
 
Minutes from the last meeting: Taken as a true and accurate record 
 
Actions from last meeting: 
 
The 'Race Night' took place on Saturday 9th February and was a great success.   
We raised £160.  A lot was learned about running the evening and it was agreed that we 
should have another one later in the year. 
 
Potholes in the car park – still awaiting action from Parish Council. 
 
Telephone box – windows still to be knocked out for ventilation. 
 
 
Maintainence: 
 

• Gate needs painting 
• Timber around the apparatus needs to be removed 
• Cracks on the stone wall to be investigated 
• Bench is splintering – PC to be asked to replace if the 1953 plaque is to be  

attached to it. 
 
 

Fundraising: 
 
Casino night to be arranged in the summer– to be discussed at the next meeting. 
 
Lynne has been told of a grant available from the Masons (Boxing Committee).  She has 
drafted a letter and will forward this to the relevant people by the closing date next week. 
 
Any Other Business: 
 
Julia reported that the Telephone box will need re-painting again this year and asked for 
help with this. 
 
It was suggested that when we do eventually change the climbing frame we use the wood 
to create raised flower beds. 
 
 
 
Date for next meeting:  14th May 2019                              Meeting closed at:  20.10 
 

 

 


